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January 9, 2018
Governor Larry Hogan 
State House 
100 State Circle
Annapolis, MD 21401 – 1925

Dear Governor Hogan,
 
We write to you today as grateful parents in the Jewish day school community to thank you for once again allocating the funds and continuing the BOOST (Broadening Options and Opportunities for Students Today) program in our great state of Maryland. Our family was one of the many across the state that benefited from this wonderful and sorely needed program. The tuition assistance we received through BOOST is playing a vital role in our children’s lives and, for that, we’re so grateful and appreciative.    

As it did last year in its inaugural year, this program awarded several thousand low-income students with the opportunity to learn and grow in an educational environment that meets their unique needs.  Thank you for once again answering the call of parents across the state who are thrilled to have this option for their children. It is our sincere hope and wish that you will continue to support and expand the funding for this program during this legislative session for the sake of current and future eligible BOOST scholarship students.   

Our great state of Maryland embraces diversity on all levels, educational diversity is just one example. Our family has chosen a nonpublic school to provide our child with the educational environment and curriculum we feel is most appropriate for their growth, and the BOOST scholarship has helped make that possible.

We wish you good luck during the legislative session of the Maryland General Assembly and hope that your budget will include a BOOST allocation that exceeds the previous budget’s funding to enable the increased resources to provide for an even larger population of Maryland’s children. Our family and the thousands of other BOOST families look to your continued leadership and guidance to ensure that all Maryland families are given the best opportunities for the needs and growth of their children. 

Once again, thank you for this wonderful opportunity, and we appreciate your efforts to see it continue now and for the future.     

Sincerely,


NAME:  ______________________________



SCHOOL NAME:  _______________________ 
January 9, 2018
Senator Delores Kelley
James Senate Office Building, Room 302
11 Bladen St.
Annapolis, MD 21401


Dear Senator Kelley,

We write to you today as grateful parents in the Jewish day school community to thank you and your colleagues in the General Assembly for continuing the BOOST (Broadening Options and Opportunities for Students Today) program in our great state of Maryland. Our family was one of the many across the state that benefited from this wonderful and sorely needed program. The tuition assistance we received through BOOST is playing a vital role in our children’s lives and, for that, we’re so grateful and appreciative.    

As it did last year in its inaugural year, this program awarded several thousand low-income students with the opportunity to learn and grow in an educational environment that meets their unique needs.  Thank you for once again answering the call of parents across the state who are thrilled to have this option for their children. It is our sincere hope and wish that you will continue to support the program and its expanded funding during this legislative session for the sake of current and future eligible BOOST scholarship students.   

Our great state of Maryland embraces diversity on all levels, educational diversity is just one example. Our family has chosen a nonpublic school to provide our child with the educational environment and curriculum we feel is most appropriate for their growth, and the BOOST scholarship has helped make that possible.

We wish you good luck during the legislative session of the Maryland General Assembly and are hopeful for your support of the funding for this program to provide these much-needed resources for Maryland’s children. Our family and the thousands of other BOOST families look to your leadership and guidance to ensure that this program is renewed and these opportunities continue without interruption. 

Once again, thank you for this wonderful opportunity, and we sincerely ask for your assistance to see it continue now and for the future.     

Sincerely,


NAME:  ______________________________



SCHOOL NAME:  _______________________ 

January 9, 2018
Delegate Jay Jalisi
House Office Building, Room 304
6 Bladen Street
Annapolis, MD 21401


Dear Delegate Jalisi,

We write to you today as grateful parents in the Jewish day school community to thank you and your colleagues in the General Assembly for continuing the BOOST (Broadening Options and Opportunities for Students Today) program in our great state of Maryland. Our family was one of the many across the state that benefited from this wonderful and sorely needed program. The tuition assistance we received through BOOST is playing a vital role in our children’s lives and, for that, we’re so grateful and appreciative.    

As it did last year in its inaugural year, this program awarded several thousand low-income students with the opportunity to learn and grow in an educational environment that meets their unique needs.  Thank you for once again answering the call of parents across the state who are thrilled to have this option for their children. It is our sincere hope and wish that you will continue to support the program and its expanded funding during this legislative session for the sake of current and future eligible BOOST scholarship students.   

Our great state of Maryland embraces diversity on all levels, educational diversity is just one example. Our family has chosen a nonpublic school to provide our child with the educational environment and curriculum we feel is most appropriate for their growth, and the BOOST scholarship has helped make that possible.

We wish you good luck during the legislative session of the Maryland General Assembly and are hopeful for your support of the funding for this program to provide these much-needed resources for Maryland’s children. Our family and the thousands of other BOOST families look to your leadership and guidance to ensure that this program is renewed and these opportunities continue without interruption. 

Once again, thank you for this wonderful opportunity, and we sincerely ask for your assistance to see it continue now and for the future.     

Sincerely,


NAME:  ______________________________



SCHOOL NAME:  _______________________ 
January 9, 2018
Delegate Adrienne Jones
House Office Building, Room 312
6 Bladen Street
Annapolis, MD 21401


Dear Delegate Jones,

We write to you today as grateful parents in the Jewish day school community to thank you and your colleagues in the General Assembly for continuing the BOOST (Broadening Options and Opportunities for Students Today) program in our great state of Maryland. Our family was one of the many across the state that benefited from this wonderful and sorely needed program. The tuition assistance we received through BOOST is playing a vital role in our children’s lives and, for that, we’re so grateful and appreciative.    

As it did last year in its inaugural year, this program awarded several thousand low-income students with the opportunity to learn and grow in an educational environment that meets their unique needs.  Thank you for once again answering the call of parents across the state who are thrilled to have this option for their children. It is our sincere hope and wish that you will continue to support the program and its expanded funding during this legislative session for the sake of current and future eligible BOOST scholarship students.   

Our great state of Maryland embraces diversity on all levels, educational diversity is just one example. Our family has chosen a nonpublic school to provide our child with the educational environment and curriculum we feel is most appropriate for their growth, and the BOOST scholarship has helped make that possible.

We wish you good luck during the legislative session of the Maryland General Assembly and are hopeful for your support of the funding for this program to provide these much-needed resources for Maryland’s children. Our family and the thousands of other BOOST families look to your leadership and guidance to ensure that this program is renewed and these opportunities continue without interruption. 

Once again, thank you for this wonderful opportunity, and we sincerely ask for your assistance to see it continue now and for the future.     

Sincerely,


NAME:  ______________________________



SCHOOL NAME:  _______________________ 
January 9, 2018
Delegate Benjamin Brooks
House Office Building, Room 304
6 Bladen Street
Annapolis, MD 21401


Dear Delegate Brooks,

We write to you today as grateful parents in the Jewish day school community to thank you and your colleagues in the General Assembly for continuing the BOOST (Broadening Options and Opportunities for Students Today) program in our great state of Maryland. Our family was one of the many across the state that benefited from this wonderful and sorely needed program. The tuition assistance we received through BOOST is playing a vital role in our children’s lives and, for that, we’re so grateful and appreciative.    

As it did last year in its inaugural year, this program awarded several thousand low-income students with the opportunity to learn and grow in an educational environment that meets their unique needs.  Thank you for once again answering the call of parents across the state who are thrilled to have this option for their children. It is our sincere hope and wish that you will continue to support the program and its expanded funding during this legislative session for the sake of current and future eligible BOOST scholarship students.   

Our great state of Maryland embraces diversity on all levels, educational diversity is just one example. Our family has chosen a nonpublic school to provide our child with the educational environment and curriculum we feel is most appropriate for their growth, and the BOOST scholarship has helped make that possible.

We wish you good luck during the legislative session of the Maryland General Assembly and are hopeful for your support of the funding for this program to provide these much-needed resources for Maryland’s children. Our family and the thousands of other BOOST families look to your leadership and guidance to ensure that this program is renewed and these opportunities continue without interruption. 

Once again, thank you for this wonderful opportunity, and we sincerely ask for your assistance to see it continue now and for the future.     

Sincerely,


NAME:  ______________________________


SCHOOL NAME:  _______________________
